Marian Kijak — retiring August 15, 2017

Marian Kijak starting working at St. John School as a casual custodian in 2001. He became a permanent
custodian at the school in 2003, the position he will retire from on August 15, 2017.

Every morning Marian welcomes staff and students with a “Good Morning” and a genuine smile. He is a
hardworking man that takes his job very seriously and is always willing to lend a hand. Although not
always serious - staff and students will say that he loves to joke around and try to scare students for
fun! Often times you will hear him in the hallways giggling after he has pulled a fast one, on one of the
older students.

Many will miss Marian because he brings a lighthearted spirit to the school, often through humming or
singing “polish” tunes down the hallway.

We want to thank Marian for his commitment and dedication to Catholic Education. We wish him well
and know that he will enjoy the time he will now be able to spend with his family and friends.



